## **2020 Student-Led Conference**

Welcome to your child's student-led conference @Home. We hope you enjoy listening to your child reflect on the growth experienced over their Middle School experience. Students have reflected on their last 3 years and written a letter of advice to their younger selves as they entered grade 6. Today is an opportunity for your child to share what they have learned from their time in Middle School.

Your child should be taking the lead in the conference today, but you are welcome to ask them questions as you discuss together. Here are a few questions to help prompt your thinking. We also encourage you to formulate questions of your own.

- How would you describe the important lessons have you learned?
- What challenges did you face? What helped you overcome them?
- What do you take away from this learning?
- Which approaches to learning (or core values) helped you through this learning?

The time for this conference is 45 minutes. Please set your phone on silent before you start the conference. *Please take a picture while* the conversation is taking place and send it to us, we would like to create a collage to share with our community.

Enjoy your time together!